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What experience does your management team have?

We have a highly experienced and diverse team, headed by Brent Constantz Ph.D. who is trained in
geological sciences and aquatic biology. He invented high performance novel cements and is the
inventor on over 80 issued US patents. Dr. Constantz is a Consulting Professor at Stanford University
and serves on the board of Directors of the Stanford Environmental Molecular Science Institute. The
marine science communities in the Monterey Bay Region have honored his contributions to marine
science with the Global Ocean Hero Award in 1999. He received BA, MS and Ph.D. degrees at the
University of California, was a post doc at the USGS and a Fulbright Scholar at the Weizmann Institute
before launching his first of three successful medical device companies. Most recently, he was the
Chief Executive Officer of Calera Corporation, a company that sequesters carbon dioxide from power
plant emissions into cement materials, both removing the emitted carbon dioxide and displacing the
carbon dioxide that cement production would have generated. Full team profiles are available on the
DWD website; see About Us - DWD Management page.

Is your Project endorsed by the Monterey Bay Aquarium Research Institute?

We have collaborated with scientists and engineers at Monterey Bay Aquarium Research Institute
{MBARI) and Moss Landing Marine Laboratories, evaluating their deep canyon ocean data to assure
an environmentally sound approach to desalination. MBARI has a policy of not endorsing projects.

How do recent regulatory changes positively/negatively impact our project timeline?

DeepWater Desal proposes to take feedwater for its Monterey Regional Water Supply Project directly
from the water column offshore at Moss Landing, California. The intake will be located deep in the
water column on the edge of the Monterey Bay Marine Canyon to minimize impacts on marine
resources. The California Coastal Commission expressed a preference for subsurface feedwater
intakes over a decade ago. The preference was based on the assumption that a subsurface feedwater
intake would have no effect on marine resources. Notwithstanding that expressed preference, the
Coastal Commission approved the Carlsbad desalination project which uses an open water intake.
The California State Water Resources Control Board recently adopted a formal policy favoring
subsurface feedwater intakes, if the subsurface intake proves to be feasible. The new policy sets
forth standards for determining the feasibility of subsurface feedwater intakes. Research conducted
by DeepWater Desal concludes that a subsurface feedwater intake is not feasible for the Monterey
Regional Water Supply Project.

A Data Center and Desalination facility require a lot of energy, how will that affect the cost of
water?

DWD’s design and cost synergies create a sustainable opportunity unlike any existing or currently
designed project in the world. Because the Data Center will be seawater cooled the electricity
demand will be reduced by 45% and the heat from the servers will be captured and the seawater will
be heated thus reducing the electricity demand for the desalinating process.







